

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

22nd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

First Holy Communion

We would like to thank Father Ged and Father Richard, the Cathechists, families and of course the children for a wonderful First Holy Communion celebration on Saturday. We would also like to thank all the staff who turned out in huge numbers to support the children. Well done everyone, it was a fantastic day with the added bonus of beautiful sunshine.

RE Inspection

The school will be inspected in RE on Wednesday and Thursday. Please can you take part in the questionnaire, a link has been sent via school text message. Thank you

Mary Service

On Thursday 25th May at 11am, there will be a service in church to celebrate Mary, Our Lady as it is the month of May. Children are asked to bring in one flower (any colour) as they will be decorating the altar in church. Parents/Carers are welcome to attend.

Year 5 Parents

Thank you to the parents who attended the Year 5 parent meeting last Monday. If you were not in attendance a letter with key dates is on the school website. If you and your child are interested in applying to grammar schools may we draw your attention to the deadlines approaching for you to register for the entrance exams. Thank you.

In addition, Year 5 and Year 4 parents/carers are invited to a meeting on June 19 at 9am with the headteachers from St Antony's, Loreto Grammar and St Ambrose.

Reminders this week!







Wednesday 24th May – Reception, Year 1G, YEAR1/2S South Trafford Sports Show (Children to bring trainers – PE Kit not needed)

Thursday 25th May – Reception children Hearing Tests.

Thursday 25th May – 11am Service in Church

Friday 26th May - Year 1, Year 1/2 and Year 2 Trip to Jodrell Bank

Friday 26th May – Photographs for Year 3M, Year 5/6, Performing Arts and Cross Country. (Children to wear uniform and bring in kits)

We would like to thank you for your continued support this half term. School closes this Friday 26th May for two weeks and opens on Monday 12th June. We would like to remind you that the on the first week back, the children will be taking part in the Football Soccer Star Challenge to fundraise for our school. We would like to reassure you that all children will participate regardless of amount raised.

We hope you have a lovely break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 12th June.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Atherton and Mr Smith